
September 8, 1977 263-2831

Mr. Elwin A. Andrus
Ancilrus, SCeales, Starke &: Sawall
735 North Water Street, Suite 1102
Milwaukee. Wisconsin 53202

Dear ElWin:

Thtfuks .for your letter of August 23~egarding the Thornton Bill and the
attachments to that letter. . ,

W~have considered this Bill initiall~"hen it was~6249 and have had
considerable dIscussion abOut it wit9.Othere who li~veuniYersity orIentation.
I plilX'sonally have participated in prCl~!ems genera~by the Freedom of
Inf~l1\a;lonAct, the National Ac:iyifj(.)rr Committe~i~ct and the Government
in.t~eSun9hine Act, aU of Whichim~'?t on early ~s¢1osureof proprietary
lnfptmadon ,~.re~earch prot<XlP~t3'~Y'pothesesand designs. Our desired

··ret3.~twas t()iPers.Uade.gO'lernment'a~~encies that;l1ll of these materials
sbCl~d be considered proprietary in;~~ture and unl1.vailable to third parties
at~ast until such time as the propo~~ research ~came GO'Iernment funded.
This ~hapter of our efforts is not ye~~losed and wl:} are currently continuing
to.~rtlcipate in efforts to obtain wh~twe believe .~~.a.fall' shake for scientific
inV.lllEltlgators. i ...'.',':,......... .... ',..,-.' :" .)'

Very truly yours,

HWB:rw
HQ\Vard W. Bremer
Patent Counsel


